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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary 
 
Tuesday 25th February 
Look Who’s Talking (Next Round) 
 
Wednesday 26th February 
Young Voices Concert 
 
Friday 28th February 
PTFA Disco 
YR, Y1 & Y2 4:30-5:30pm 
Y3 & Y5        5:45-6:45pm 
Y5 & Y6        7:00-8:00pm 
 
Mon 3rd March-Thurs 6th March 
My Plan Meetings 
 
Thursday 6th March 
World Book Day 
 
Friday 7th March 
Y5/6 Girls Football 
Y4 In the Net 
 
Tuesday 11th March 
Parents’ Evening—Booking on EduLink 
 
Thurs 13th March 
Parents’ Evening—Booking on EduLink 
 
Friday 14th March 
Y4 Class Assembly 2.30pm—Parents Welcome 

My Plan Meetings 

If your child has a My Plan, you will have         
received a message on EduLink regarding   
meetings next week. 

Bookings for these meetings will close at 6pm 
tonight, so if you have not yet done so, please 
book your slot.  

As always, if you have any questions or        
problems, just get in touch with the office. 

Your MyPlan Meetings are being held with your 
class teacher, and will last for 20 minutes. As 
such, you will not need a Parents’ Evening slot 
the following week. 

 ————————————————————— 

Parents’ Evenings are being held the following 
week, on Tuesday 11th & Thursday 13th March. 

These bookings are also live on EduLink, and will 
close on Friday 28th February at 11am. 

Thank you. 

After School Clubs 

Please note, there is a slight change to circuits 
club this week. As we have Young Voices and 
several other commitments, circuits will run on 
Thursday after school instead of Wednesday. 

There will also be a 2 week break from clubs at 
the end of this week due to My Plan Meetings & 
Parents’ Evenings. All clubs will resume as     
normal on Monday 17th March.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

Young Voices 2025 

We are extremely excited to be heading up to the 
Young Voices concert on Wednesday 

The children will leave school at 11.30am,       
arriving at the venue in time for lunch. Please  
remember to send food and drinks in disposable 
containers. 

After the concert, we anticipate arriving back to 
school at approx. 11pm. If there are any delays, a 
message will be sent via EduLink so please do 
check your app and make sure notifications are 
on 

We appreciate it is a long day and a late finish, so 
if needed, children can come to school for   
breaktime (10:45am) on Thursday 27th.  

If your child is coming in late, please let us know 
via EduLink before 9.15am, and confirm if they 
are a packed lunch or school dinner.  

We hope the children have a fantastic time! 



Value Certificates  
Year Reception 
Callum for being a wonderful creator by making a 
wonderful play project. 
 
Year 1  
Etta has shown the value of respect by     
demonstrating how well she can work in a team. 
She worked really well with her partner in PE, 
and listened carefully in her maths group. 
 
Year 2 
Cece has shown the value of responsibility by 
always trying her best and being ready to listen to 
instructions. 
 
Year 3 
Evelyn has shown the value of respect and     
responsibility when working in a pair to create a 
poster on an Italian city. 
 
Year 4 
Alfie for being a wonderful writer by working   
really hard on his spellings, and presenting his 
work beautifully. 
 
Year 5 
Joseph for being a wonderful historian by       
producing a well written cross-curricular piece, 
and engaging with class discussion. 
 
Year 6 
Efren has shown the value of resilience by     
continuing to work hard when forced with       
challenging work, and a lot of tests. 

PTFA Corner 

This Friday it’s time to get 
into the groove, at our      
fabulous school disco.  
 
Ticket sales close tomorrow 
so don’t forget to purchase 
yours via the link in 
WhatsApp groups. 
 
The PTFA are also holding 
an ideas and planning meeting, for our BRAND 
NEW event ’A Colour Run’ 
The meeting will take place on Wednesday 5th 
March at 8pm, in the KS social club.  
 
Our ever popular, Mothers Day shopping event is 
also scheduled for this term. Tickets will be on 
sale soon, so keep an eye on WhatsApp groups. 
If you are free on Wednesday 19th March, to help 
with wrapping, we would really appreciate your 
help and support. 

House Charity Day 

A huge thank you for your donations on our 
House Charity Day. 
 
It was a brilliant day and we loved seeing the  
children embrace the theme of the day. 
 
The total raised was: 
 
Sudeley/Green - £45.60 
Goodrich/Blue – £47.80 
Thornbury/Yellow – £47.56 
Berkeley/Red – £49.00 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is next 
week,  Thursday 6th March! 
 
We are going to be marking 
the day with an Around the 
World theme, based on 
Meerkat Mail. 
 
As well as a themed lunch 
(menu below), the children (and staff!) are invited 
to dress up to represent a country of their choice. 
 
All creativity welcomed, national sports tops, 
book characters or even just sharing something 
like a book, or an artefact from a country.  
 
We look forward to seeing what the children 
come up with! 
 
WBD Menu 
 
Mains 
- Chicken Meatballs with Spaghetti from Italy 
- Mexican Bean Fajita’s with Rice 
 
Sides 
- British Carrots & Cabbage 
 
Dessert 
- South American Chocolate Cake with Chocolate 
Sauce. 

New Parent Governor 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Rhiannon   
Parker to our Governor board. 
 
Mrs Parker has 2 children at the school and we 
are sure, she will be an asset to the board. 
 
As always, thank you to everyone who expressed 
an interest.  


